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PAC UPDATES: 
 

Our PAC is supporting our Pumpkin Carving by donating 
all the pumpkins. This will take place October 28 after 
the October Assembly. 
 

Next PAC Meeting November 21st @ 7:00pm 
 

PAC Fall Fundraiser 
 

Thank-you for supporting our PAC. The PAC is waiting 
on confirmation for a fall fundraising event. STAY 
TUNED! 

Thank-you for your continued support! 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Happy Autumn! We are well into the first term of the school year 
which means Parent/Teacher interviews are coming up on Tuesday 
and Wednesday, October 29 and 30. Teachers will be sending home 
notices with appointment times on October 21. Please check your 
child’s planner for the notice. 

 

Our Barlow BLAZERS for October is Learners and this month we are 
discussing all the ways to be learners. Being a learner includes: notic-
ing things, being observant, asking deep thinking questions, making 
connections, predicting, inferring, analyzing and self-reflection. We 
will be recognizing students who demonstrated learning skills at as-
sembly on October 28 at 12:55pm. Our BLAZERS for November is 
Accepting – being kind and including others and embracing different 
view points.  At the assembly we draw for school t-shirts and other 
prizes for all the students who received BLAZERS in October.  

 

We appreciate your ongoing support and patience. If you have any 
questions or concerns do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Sunachailya, 

Ms. Danuser 

Principal 

UPCOMING DATES: 

Foundation Skills Assessment 
(FSA) 

Oct 1- 
Nov 8 

Wheelchair Sports Oct 23 

Hot Lunch—Subway Oct 24 

Provincial Pro-D Day-No School 

School for teachers only 

Oct 25 

October Assembly 12:55pm  Oct 28 

Pumpkin Carving after lunch  Oct 28 

Parent / Teacher Interviews 

Early Dismissal @ 11:18am 

Oct 29 

& 30 

Halloween Dress Up & Costume 
Parade. PAC Halloween Dance. @ 
lunch 

Oct 31 

Daylight Savings time – turn back 
clocks 1 hour  

Nov 3 

Quesnel River Rush Visit Nov 5 

Hot Lunch—Hot Dogs Nov 7 

Remembrance Day Assembly Nov 8 

Remembrance Day—No School Nov 11 

Dakelh/Southern Carrier Language 
Teacher Arlene Horutko 

Nov 12-15 

Scholastic Book Fair Nov 19-21 

PAC Meeting @ 7:00 Nov 21 

NI Day—Indigenous Focus 

School for teachers only 

Nov 25 

Volleyball Practices 

Mondays & Wednesdays 

lunch 



SIGNING IN AND OUT OF THE SCHOOL 

Beginning on Tuesday, October 15th, all visitors entering Barlow Creek  

Elementary School and other school district sites will have to sign in and out 

at the office.  

Please use the main office doors and check in 

at the office when you arrive and leave to sign 

in and out. 

Dakelh Language and 

Culture 
 

We are excited to have another 

visit from Dakelh/Southern Car-
rier language teacher Arlene Ho-
rutko. She will be here in No-

vember 12 to 15 and then for 

two weeks in April 2025.  

Practice some Dakelh with your 

children. 

 

Da’ket – Fall 

 

Duk’ai Hadulh Bunun – 

September – the time when 

the trout return 

 

Lhooz Hadulh Bunun –  

October – the time when the 

whitefish return 

 

lhuk’i tsa – one beaver 

 

nank’oh sus – two bears 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quesnel Literacy is looking to do their Fostering Litera-

cy Program at Barlow Creek. They are looking for 3 vol-

unteers to help Tuesdays and Thursdays after school 

2:15 to 3:45pm  to provide an hour of one to one read-

ing practice and set-up and clean-up. If you are inter-

ested please contact Katherine at 604-701-1165. 

School Communications 

Most communication, such as bus information, 

newsletters, etc., will be emailed from the 

school. You can also check our school web-

site, barlowcreek.sd28.bc. 

Please check our website for any cancelled 

bus information. 

Ms. Danuser will email if she knows ahead. 



IMPORTANT:  
Pro-D Day - Friday October 25th 

 

Throughout the Province, teachers are at school 
learning and students are at home. 

Clothing  
The weather is beginning to change, and some days are quite damp 
and cold. Please ensure that your child is dressed warmly enough for 
outdoor play.  
 

Please send a change of clothes for your child to keep in 
their backpack. 

Thursday, October 31, 2024 

Wear Your Costume !  
Costumes must allow freedom of movement, must NOT include 

masks which cover the entire face, must not involve excessive gore 

or a weapon of any kind (NO guns, swords or the like) 

Volleyball 
Thank-you to our teacher volunteer, Olivia Bruce for coaching our 

intermediate students in learning the skills re-

quired to play volleyball.  Your time with our stu-

dents is greatly appreciated!  

Practices: Mondays & Wednesdays @ lunch 



 

Confident Parents Thriving Kids Programs 
https://welcome.cmhacptk.ca/ 
 
Anxiety Program: teachers, counsellors etc can refer 
https://welcome.cmhacptk.ca/anxiety/ 
 
Behaviour Program: referral from doctors or nurse practitioners 
https://welcome.cmhacptk.ca/behaviour/ 
 
This is another CPTK resource that is used for supporting Indigenous families in 
particular. 
https://welcome.cmhacptk.ca/bigworries/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month’s book battle is between  “The Raven and the Loon” and “Be a Good Ancestor” 

Students in each class decide on what makes a good picture book. 

Then they read each book and vote for the best book.  

The winning book will be announced at our October 28 assembly. 

Picture envelopes were sent home in case anyone is having trouble ordering 

online.  

If you have already ordered online, then you can simply re-use the envelope. 

Any question you can contact Teija @ (250) 925-4380 

https://welcome.cmhacptk.ca/
https://welcome.cmhacptk.ca/anxiety/
https://welcome.cmhacptk.ca/behaviour/
https://welcome.cmhacptk.ca/bigworries/




PARKING 
 

Please review the parking lot map. 
 

It is very important that we only come in the 
“Entrance” and leave thru the “Exit”. 

 

We need the traffic to all flow in the same 
direction. 

 

It is for the safety of everyone. 



 

 

We are doing a new fundraiser  in partnership with the Lions Foundation of Canada Dog 
Guides. Here is the main information: 

Place your orders online at:  

www.superpupcalendar.ca/barlowcreek    (right click on the link) 

From October 11, 2024 to November 22, 2024 

Calendars can be picked up at the school or will be sent home with students by the first 
week of December.  We will send details 
once all orders have been received. 

Proceeds help support Barlow Creek Ele-
mentary School and Lions Foundation of 
Canada Dog Guides. 

Cost is $20.oo 

Barlow Creek 
Elementary School 
will get $10 from 
every calendar sold 
to support outdoor  
learning at school.  

 

If families are unable to order online please send money and number of cal-

endars you wish to the school with your child by November 18th to get your 

order in by the deadline.  

 

Student’s Name: ___________________ Parent’s Name: ______________________ 

 

# of calendars purchased: ____________  X  $20.00  =  __________________ 

 

Teacher: ___________________________ 

 

Please enclose cash or cheque made out to Barlow Creek Elementary with this order form 

http://www.superpupcalendar.ca/barlowcreek











